
 

 

Wednesday, January 18th, 2023 
 
Dear Families of the Graduating Class of 2023, 

Happy New Year! It’s hard to believe that we are approaching the last half of the school year for the grads of 2023! Below is some 
important information for families to be aware of:  

Winter Wonderland Ticket Sales Close on Friday 
 
As previously communicated, the Carson 2023 graduating class will be hosting a Winter Semi-Formal at The View on Lonsdale (2121 
Lonsdale Avenue, North Vancouver) on Wednesday, February 8th. This is a student-only, teacher-chaperoned school event. The doors 
will open at 6:30pm and the event will run from 7pm until 10pm. Tickets are available for purchase through School Cash Online 
(https://www.schoolcashonline.com). For students wishing to bring a guest who is not a member of their class, they must submit a 
guest application form right away!  Ticket sales will close on Friday, January 20th, 2023. 

Literacy 12 Assessments  

Grade 12 students will have the opportunity to complete their Literacy Assessments on January 23rd and 24th. A detailed schedule of 
times and locations is below. For information on the Grade 12 Literacy Assessment and sample questions, please visit 
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/provincial/grade-12-literacy-assessment. Please note that the assessment is a graduation requirement. 
Session-specific questions can be directed to Mr. Cadman at dcadman@sd44.ca. 

 

Yearbooks 

There are a LIMITED number of yearbooks still available for purchase through SchoolCashOnline. Don’t miss out on this graduation 
keepsake 

School Fees Reminder  

Thank you to everyone who has cleared their child’s account on SchoolCashOnline. If you have not already done so, please log on to 
SchoolCashOnline now and clear up any outstanding fees as soon as possible.  

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.sd44.ca/school/carson/Students/gradinformation/Documents/Guest%20Application.pdf
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/provincial/grade-12-literacy-assessment
mailto:dcadman@sd44.ca
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/


 

 

School fees must be cleared prior to picking up yearbooks at the end of June and for grade 12’s, fees must be cleared prior to picking 
up grad caps & gowns at our Grad Ceremony Rehearsal.  

Any monetary queries can be directed to our Administrative Assistant, Jennifer Harman. 

Grad Photos  

Any grade 12 students who have not yet had their grad photos taken are asked to book an appointment as we need their picture for 
the yearbook and grad composite, even if they are not planning on purchasing any photos. There are limited spots remaining for the 
current session that closes on the 19th. Please visit https://artona.com/schools/CARS/programs/graduation. 

We will share information on future sessions once available. 

PIC Forms  

At the beginning of the year, through the School Cash Online website, you should have completed a series of digital forms. This 
included the Personal Information Consent (PIC) for School District Publications. This form must be completed for inclusion in the 
Yearbook. 

You can see if the form was completed by reviewing the History (upper right-hand corner on the School Cash Online site) or by 
contacting the Main Office at 604.903.3555. 

Graduation Banquet  

This year’s Grad Banquet will be on Monday, June 26th at the Westin Bayshore. Stay tuned for more details.  

Graduation Ceremony  

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, June 27th at 7:00 pm! This year’s Graduation Ceremony will take place at the Orpheum Theatre.  

BC Student Transcript Service  

By now, all grads should be familiar with the BC Student Transcript Service website. This is the site where transcripts are posted, from 
where grads order official transcripts, and where they will select the post-secondary institutions to which they would like their 
transcripts sent. It is important that grads check their transcript carefully and report any issues to their counsellor immediately. The 
transcript shows final marks only so courses in progress will not show on the transcript. http://www.StudentTranscripts.gov.bc.ca.  

We look forward to working alongside this year’s graduating class through the remaining months of the 2022/2023 school year! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Suzette Dohm 
Principal 
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